

March 2015

Dear Parents,

Your child has been selected to join a Lego club during Monday lunchtimes, supervised by Mrs Stelling.

The club will start on Monday 30th March and run for 4 weeks (last session 18th May.) Children will need to stay in school for dinners during these lunch times.

As part of the work, the children will be visiting The Open Zone on Thursday 2nd April to learn skills in computer programming and Lego Wedo.

The children will need to stay for school dinners on this day and will be walking to and from the venue with staff. They will be home in time for the end of the school day. Please make sure they have a coat and are dressed for the weather.

Please return the reply slip as soon as possible to Mrs Stelling.

Yours faithfully,

G. S. Seagrove Head Teacher
I give permission for my child
in Class to join the Lego club on Monday lunchtimes and to
visit the Open Zone on Thursday, 2 nd April.
Signed